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NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF TENTATIVE
ASSESSMENT ROLL

HEARING OF COMPLAINTS

Notice is hereby given that as of May 1, 2020, the Assessor of the Town of Bainbridge, County of
Chenango, has completed the Tentative Assessment Roll for the current year, and that a copy has been
left at Town Hall where it may be seen and examined by any interested person until Grievance Day.

The assessor will be in attendance of said roll on:
Thursday, May 7" 10am-2pm

Tuesday, May 12" 10am-2pm

Thursday, May 14" 4pm-8pm

Saturday, May 17% 10am-2pm

therin until the

FOURTH TUESDAY OF MAY NEXT,

And that on such day, at 4pm to 8pm the Assessment Review board will meet at the Bainbridge Library
in said Town, to hear and examine all written filed complaints in relation to such assessments, on the
Application of any person conceiving himself aggrieved thereby.

The tentative assessment roll is also available for viewing on the Chenango County website-
http://www.co.chenango.ny.us/ . Due to Covid-19 restrictions a hard-copy viewing may not be available
however any interested person that is unable to access the online copy may call the Bainbridge Town
Clerks Office with questions, (607) 967-3781.

Please feel free to call the Bainbridge Assessor’s Office with any questions or concerns, 607-967-5232.
You may also mail any grievance forms to 15 North Main Street, Bainbridge, NY 13733. Application for
filing a complaint and instructional information is available from the assessor’s office and at
https://www.tax.ny.gov/forms/orpts/assesmemt_grievance.htm . Grievance Day may or may not be
held as usual depending on State Mandated restrictions. At the very least the Board of Assessment
Review will receive all complaints with written material. You may also email bainassessor@gmail.com.

Dated this 1* Day of May, 2020

Faline Ward- Assessor






